
Alateen Coordinator’s Report to May AWSC  

 

Since the last AWSC meeting I have been in phone and email contact with Al-Anon members 

seeking Alateen speakers and AMIAS certification. I was able to help by supplying a list of 

group contacts, or directing them to our AAPP. 

 

Until the Spring Convention I will be planning the Alateen Interest meeting for Sunday morning. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy A. 

▪ PS I also read a request on AFG Connects for Alateen meetings in two 

NYS towns with which I was unfamiliar. It gave me a chance to use the 

“map app” on my new iPad! I learned that the Alateen Coordinator in NY 

South should be taking care of that. 

 


